
 

We are in the process of organizing the Dental Hygiene Alumni 

Association In the future, you will be able to find current information 

about upcoming events and other news of interest on this site. Please 

visit us often. 

 

If you are not a member and are a graduate of the Georgia 

Highlands College (Floyd College or Medical College of Georgia) 

Dental Hygiene Programs here in Rome, please take a minute to 

send us an e-mail with the following information included: Name, 

address, phone number, year you graduated, e-mail address, and 

where you are currently working (optional). We promise not to fill 

your e-mail with unnecessary messages. We just want to locate and 

communicate with our graduates. Please pass this address on to any 

classmates you are in contact with so they can join us too. If you have 

an interest in working on this Association, please let us know this so 

we can make it a success. 

 

Please join us on our Facebook page at Georgia Highlands Dental 

Hygiene. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Ms. Regina 

Gupta, at 706-204-2282 or rgupta@highlands.edu 

Hope to hear from you soon. 

 

 


